
1

Ryan Waller

From: Ryan Waller
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 7:14 AM
To: John Parker; Bob Kling; Shirley Clark; Kelly Shaw; Greg Marchant; Joe Gezel; Greta 

Southall
Cc: Dave Button
Subject: Update

Good morning, all.  
 
As you may have seen on the news while eating breakfast, there was an event this morning where our police 
department (along with other agencies) responded to the scene of a barricaded homeowner. The event has been 
resolved peacefully with the individual in custody. No injuries are reported. As a result of this situation, classes at Irving 
were canceled for the day.  
 
A big thank you to our team for their professionalism in responding and resolving the event.  
 
Ryan 
 
  
 

Ryan J. Waller 
City Manager 
rwaller@indianolaiowa.gov 
p: 515.962.5274 
110 N. 1st Street – Indianola, Iowa 50125 
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